
Top Place Preschool
Autumn Term 

Newsletter
A big welcome to all families at Top Place Preschool, we want
to welcome back our returning families and say a big warm
welcome to our new children. We hope you all had a fantastic
summer break and are ready for a fun filled new term! 
We will be creating a family picture book this term to help
children transition and settle well at nursery. Kindly send your
family photo to help us achieve this. 

2nd  September- Nursery closed
for staff training

3rd September- Nursery reopens
for children

 28th October- 1st November-
October Half Term

4th November- Children return

Themes 
Week 1 & 2- All about me
Week 3 & 4- Feelings and

emotions 
Week 5 & 6-Shapes and

Numbers
Week 7 & 8- My family and

community

Key Dates



Dietry requirements
Please ensure nursery are kept up to date

with any allergies and dietary requirements.
Each week the children will have the

opportunity to prepare, cook or bake food.
Please remember food with NUTS are not
allowed in the nursery. We also ask for no

juice or chocolate for lunches.

Reading Club
Each Wednesday your child will receive two

books from nursery to read with you at home.
Please ensure these are returned in the same
condition each Wednesday at drop off. Any

books lost or damaged will need to be replaced
so there will be a charge. 

Reading at home with your child is an amazing
opportunity to support their learning and

development.

Late fees
Please be aware if you
are late to pick up your

child you will be
charged £1 per minute.
If you are going to be

late please contact the
nursery in advance.

Thank you

Labels
Please ensure you have labelled

your child’s water bottle, bag and
coat, this helps us to keep track of

the childrens belongings.


